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Statement: 

Dear Chairman, 

 

India has been actively working and contributing as member state with United Nations Group 

of Experts on Geographical Names (UNGEGN) in its endeavor to work towards the 

standardization of the geographical naming processes and systems. India has been active 

member in the Working Group on Romanisation systems (WGRS) under UNGEGN. India has  

been participating in the global consultation process and providing inputs for the draft 

Stretegic plan and program of work aligned with larger policy framework and policies of Unite 

nations. 

 

India fully endorse the close involvement with the Group of Experts in the specialized areas of 

the geographical names. 

 

Thank You, 
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